OF BRIDGO

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 www.bristolri.us 401-253-7000

November 23, 2021

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE:

License to Maintain Town Property – 5 Clifton Road

I have reviewed the above mentioned petition.

I recommend that the petition be denied for the following reasons:

- 1. We in the process of having other Town-owned lands surveyed to determine encroachments by abutters and approval of this petition could set a precedent that we would not want to see repeated in other areas.
- 2. The land area is approximately 3,730 square feet which is relatively large. It is noted that there are other properties in that neighborhood, improved with dwellings, that have 5,000 square feet of land.

The land should remain available for cemetery purposes and it is further recommended that the stone wall that had marked the property line be re-built, or other similar demarcation installed.

BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
STELVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator
DEC 0 1 2021

MEETING